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[bookmark: _GoBack]Tuesday 17th December 2024.
Dear Parents / Caregivers,


As you all know and appreciate, our school meals are carefully prepared and created following food and nutrition guidelines as we are an accredited 'Healthy School'. 


As the vast majority of our pupils have a school meal the contents of packed lunches do not usually come under scrutiny but now is an ideal time to remind all families that fizzy drinks or sweets are not allowed in packed lunches and we do have a packed lunch policy which although created in 2020 is still relevant.


Thank you for taking the time to read the policy attached with this letter and to avoid putting sweets in your child's packed lunch.

Kind regards,


Belinda Athey - Headteacher.
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CorE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP

Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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